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St. Katherine’s School

21 October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Further to my email earlier this week on 18 October, the transmission of the virus has continued within the
wider community, affecting increasing numbers of students and staff. We have worked hard this week to
ensure continuity of our curriculum delivery and today we have reached maximum capacity within this

modified model, taking into account our risk assessment and the health and safety of all students and staff.

We have taken the decision to close the school on Friday 22 October for specific year groups as detailed below:

Year 7 Open as normal
Year 8 Closed
Year 9 Closed
Year 10 Closed
Year 11 Open as normal

Year 12/13 Open as normal
Those year groups at home should access their Google Classrooms at the start of the lesson and either join the
class or complete the work set for each lesson. Please ensure your child checks Classcharts for any
outstanding homework to be completed before we return on Wednesday 3 November.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. Wishing all our families a restful half term break.

Yours sincerely

Justin Humphreys
Headteacher
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